Hello Lowell Families and Community,
Happy New Year! And just like that, we are back!

Lundy is ready for round two of Self-Managers! Applications will go out on Monday. Be sure
to check with your son/daughter to see if they will be applying.

Mark your calendars for dinner out on Wednesday, January 22nd at Jersey Mikes! Lundy will
get 30% of all proceeds from every order. Flyers will be sent home next week.

The end of the 1st semester is January 23rd. Please be sure to talk with your students about
their grades, especially high school students, as their grades will be transcripted.

Proven strategies for better study habits:
e« Make a study schedule.
« Maintain a subject notebook.
o Read your textbook prior to class.
e Do textbook examples.
o Write the math procedures/formulas in notebook, and planning organizer for ELA
e Re-visit previously studied concepfs.
o Summarize concepts and procedures.
e Re-read prior to a quiz or test.

Team pictures for the high school wrestling team and junior high boys' basketball team will
take place on Monday, January 13th. If you have a child on either team, please keep an
eye out for an email from TWA Photography with more details.

Junior high wrestling will be celebrating 8th Grade Night on Wednesday, January 15th as our
high school and junior high teams take on Oakridge in side-by-side duals starting at 6:00pm.

January is School Board Appreciation Month! We are so appreciative of everything they do
and all the support they provide to our district! If you see one of our esteemed board
members, take the opportunity to thank them for all that they do for our students, staff, and
schools!

Stay safe, healthy, and kind!



